
Open Invitation 

The Scouting Community is invited to attend the Scout Service Center Open House 
and Rededication Ceremony on October 3, 2017 from 5pm to 7pm.  The 

Rededication Ceremony will take place at 6pm. 

 

All Council Board Members, Scouters, Scouts, Donors, Contractors, and other 
Friends of Scouting are cordially invited to attend. 

 

There will be food and drink available for you to enjoy as you tour the renovated 
Scout Service Center and see what an amazing facility we have! 

 

Please RSVP online at www.goldenspread.org so we have enough food!!!!  


